
SERG Meeting 22nd January 2019

AGM + Talk "Whisky on the Rocks" by Hugh Mallett

In his talk, Hugh gave an entertaining and informative presentation exploring how the 
flavour of Scotch whisky is influenced by Scotland's natural waters and by local geology, 
time and geological processes. 

During the evening we held a raffle for two bottles of whisky and raised £68.00 for the 
Woodland Trust appeal for saving Ben Sheildaig. Subsequently at Southern Testing we 
raffled off the ‘remainders’ of the whisky bottles from the meeting and raised a further £20.

So a big thank you to everyone who contributed to our raffles.

All the best Jon Race


